
'
# UNITED STATES
O N NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION,

h WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

\...../
Mr. D. G. Swanson

i Applied Science' Associates, Inc.
P.O. Box 2687 IN RESPONSE REFER'

.

Palos Verdes Peninsula, CA 90274 TO F01A-86-161

Dear Mr. Swanson:

! This is in response to your letter dated March 6,1.986, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), the identify of the firm
receiving the contract for solicitation number RS-NRR-86-055 and the contract
price.

The NRC awarded RS-NRR-86-055 to the Regents of the University of California
[ at a contract price of $716,056. For your information, a c6py of contract

RS-NRR '/s-055 is now available for public inspection and copying at the NRC
Public Document Room (PDR) filed under the contract number.

|
| Enclosed is a copy of a notice which explains the procedures and charges for

obtaining records from the PDR.

Sincerely,:

AANNd?
h Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
| Division of Rules and Records

Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
i
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